tay & Bring Your 4-legged Friends!

June 23, 2017

Don Cason
Executive Director
Rutherford County TDA

Dear TDA board:

I am writing to submit my resignation to the Rutherford County Tourism Authority
Board. I've enjoyed serving the past three years. Unfortunately, I will be absent for most
board or committee meetings during 2017/2018 year. I feel it is in the best interest of the
board to have a TDA member who can be present and part of the TDA team. Rutherford
County has a new and exciting year ahead with the implementation of the Strategic Plan
and TIEC hosting WEG, 1 wish you all best.

Sincerely,
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Tammy Martell

Tammy Martell, proprietor | 8282484403 | www.BedandBarnNC.com | 6061Big Island Rd, Forest City, NC 28043



